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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of the exciting changes happening at our school, we’re reaching out to invite expressions of interest in 

forming a new Parent Teacher Association (PTA). A PTA is a group of parents, carers, and school staff who 

work together to support the school community. It helps strengthen the connection between home and school 

and plays a vital role in enriching the educational experience of all pupils. PTAs typically organise events, raise 

funds, and contribute ideas and energy to school life. 

Our school has previously benefited from a fantastic PTA, whose efforts made a real and lasting impact. 

Thanks to their dedication: 

• We were able to build the adventure playground and install the Daily Mile track, giving children more 

opportunities for outdoor play and physical activity. 

• They helped subsidise school trips, ensuring all children could take part regardless of financial 

circumstances. 

• They organised and hosted a wide range of events including discos, fayres, and seasonal celebrations, 

creating joyful memories and strengthening our school community. 

 

These contributions didn’t just raise money—they raised smiles, built friendships, and made school a more 

exciting and inclusive place for every child. 

Now, we’d love to bring that energy back—and we need you to help us do it. You don’t need any special skills, 

experience, or a huge amount of time. If you’ve got ideas, enthusiasm, or even just a willingness to help out now 

and then, you can make a difference. Whether it’s baking a cake, running a stall, designing a poster, or simply 

offering a helping hand—we’d love to have you involved. 

There are so many exciting possibilities for the new PTA to explore, including: 

• Fundraising for a whole-school trip to create unforgettable shared experiences. 

• Supporting playground upgrades and outdoor learning spaces. 

• Improving and enhancing the in-school environment and learning experience—for example, by helping to 

form and resource a school library to make it a more engaging space for reading and learning. 

• Organising fun events that bring families together and celebrate our school community and many more! 

 

If you’re interested or would like more information, please email the school or arrange to speak with Mr Palin. 

Once we’ve gathered interest, we’ll hold an informal meeting (with biscuits, of course!) to chat about possible 

roles and how we can move forward together. 

Let’s work together to make our school an even better place for our children—one event, one idea, and one 

biscuit at a time! 

Aqueduct Primary Academy               

Castlefields Way, Aqueduct 

Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 984980 

 admin@aqueductprimary.org 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher (Acting): Mr J Pugh 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr O Greatholder 
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